
Monday 9th November 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Asthma  

 

As part of accepted good practice and with advice from the Department for 

Education and Asthma UK, our school will be continuing a School Asthma Policy and 

will use the ‘Asthma Card’ which parents/carers are required to complete. If your 

child has asthma please collect a card from your class teacher or the school office. If 

you have completed a card previously and the circumstances have not changed 

there is no need to complete a new one. 

Children who have ‘reliever’ inhalers in school are permitted to keep them on their 

person, in their tray, bag or locker. It is expected that they are aware of the signs of 

needing an inhaler and can administer it themselves. Obviously younger children will 

be given support if required. 

 

Photographs 

 

This Friday the photographer will be visiting school to take individual photographs. 

Due to the current COVID-19 procedures we will not be able to have sibling groups 

with pre-school age children or family groups in school.  

 

PTA/Friends 

 

Although we are restricted in terms of family events we will be having a further Zoom 

meeting this Thursday at 7.30pm to discuss possible fundraising ideas. The code will 

be shared on the PTA/Friends Facebook page. 

 

Contact Details 

 

If you have recently changed your contact details please inform the school office as 

soon as possible.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

M Mountcastle 

 

 

 


